City of Bennington March 2023 Newsletter

Hope this finds everyone well. Before you know it, spring will have sprung and yard work and other outdoor projects will begin again.

If you find yourself in need of help with yard work, cleaning, moving, etc. I have one name at the office who is willing to help anyone needing things done around the house they cannot do. Call Sherise Shepherd at 785-488-6755 and she can give you a quote on work needing done. Thanks!

If anyone else would like their name given out for yard work or other odd jobs, please contact me at the city office and I will try and get your name in the next newsletter!

ATTENTION

If you are interested in re-cycling, and would like to help, the people who volunteer at the center currently are always looking for people willing to volunteer to help! If you are interested, please call the city office and I can get you in touch with someone who can answer your questions.

REMINDER.

As of March 1st, 2023 a city tag will be \$4.00. If you have not tagged your animals yet, please do so asap. Proof of current rabies vaccination needs to be on file at the city office at all times. Please call the office if you do not know, and we will check our information to see if we have up to date records. It is your responsibility to make sure we have the information. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

